
Project Overview

Morrisville-Wishing Star 500 & 230 kV 
Electric Transmission Project

The Morrisville-Wishing Star 500 & 230 kV Electric Transmission Project is a 
crucial initiative covering Fauquier, Prince William, and Loudoun counties. It 
involves installing a new 500 kV transmission line along or near 36.5 miles 
of existing right of way (ROW). Additionally, a new 230 kV transmission line 
will be added in Fauquier County, along with an expansion of the Morrisville 
Substation. 

This map is intended to serve as a representation of the project area and is not intended for detailed engineering purposes.

Dominion Energy provides safe, reliable, affordable, and increasingly clean 
electricity to our customers. This transmission line project will help meet the 
region’s growing power demand and enhance the electrical grid’s reliability. 

Keep up with the latest project information on our website: 
DominionEnergy.com/MorrisvilleWishingStar


